Chapleau Cree First Nation

Health Centre

Memo

To: Chapleau Cree Fox Lake Residents
From: Tracy Martin, Healthcare Coordinator
CC:

Date: March 30, 2020

Re: Call for Volunteers - Covid-19 Pandemic

We are reaching out to our community members for help.

We are looking for volunteers who are not immunocompromised and who have not
travelled or been in contact with anyone who has travelled recently and who have no
symptoms.

Your help is needed to run errands for our Elders and others who are under
precautionary self-isolation.

Errand run days will be Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Please email Health.Reception@chapleaucreehealth.ca with your name, home phone,
cell and email address if you are interested.

Thank you

Tracy Martin

Healthcare Coordinator



